
 

 

WORKS UPDATE: PILING AND CABIN REMOVAL 
 
Since our last update, we have seen good progress at our Putney Embankment Foreshore site with the 
completion of our temporary sheet piling, west of Putney Bridge. A total of 458 piles, in addition to 16,000 
tonnes of aggregate, were delivered by barge - keeping over 800 lorries off the local road network. 
 
We have recently received delivery of a large piling rig on site that will be used for the pre-auguring piling 
works that will start from mid-October and continue until the end of the month.  Following these works we 
will commence the installation of the permanent piles.  This uses a method of piling which is less disruptive 
than our previous sheet piling, but we will continue to monitor noise and vibration levels throughout these 
works. To facilitate the moving of materials on site we will have a large crane arriving onto site week 
commencing Monday 22 October. 
 
You may also have recently noticed the arrival of our new office accommodation. These units have been 
placed adjacent to Waterman’s Green and will be three storeys in height. We will be fitting these out over 
the next few weeks prior to occupying them in early November.  
 
Once the new office accommodation fit-out is completed, we will need to remove the Embankment cabins 
that have been used as office space over the past year. To do so, we will need to close a small section of 
Putney Embankment, between Lower Richmond Road and the alleyway opposite Putney Pier. Some 
parking bays will also be suspended along the north side of Putney Embankment during this time. The road 
closure and bay suspensions are due to start on Monday 5 November and will last for two weeks. 
 
All works on site will take place from Monday – Friday, 08:00 – 18:00, but we may also need to utilise our 
Saturday shift from 08:00 – 13:00.  
 
If you feel affected by Tideway’s work, you can contact Tideway’s Helpdesk and ask to speak to your local 
Mitigation and Compensation Lead, who will be able to advise you on the Independent Compensation 
Panel (ICP).  

Duration of work 
 Pile pre-augur to start by end of October and 

last up to three weeks 
 Five weeks permanent piling after pre-augering 

 
What will we do 
 Continue to monitor noise, dust and vibration 

levels 
 Use best practicable means to minimise noise 
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What to expect 
 Putney Embankment road closure from 5 November 

for two weeks with associated parking suspensions 
 New office accommodation  

to arrive on site 
 Large crane to be located on our new cofferdam 
 Pre-auguring and permanent piling to commence 
 One hour start up and shut down periods either side 

of working hours 


